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DuPont™ Kevlar® 
Survivors’ Club®

RECOGNITION: The Survivors’ Club 
honors law enforcement officers who 
have survived a life-threatening situation 
as a result of wearing body armor.

AWARENESS: By recognizing officers 
through our program, we elevate the 
importance of wearing body armor for 
officer safety.

PRACTICE: The ultimate goal of the 
Survivors’ Club is to reduce injury and 
death by encouraging officers to wear 
personal body armor during every shift. 
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IACP/DuPont™ 
Kevlar® Survivors’ 
Club Award®

Recognizing the importance 
of wearing your body armor. 

If you or any of your officers have been saved by 
body armor, you may qualify for this recognition. 

For more information and to fill out the 
application, visit https://www.theiacp.org/
projects/survivorsclub.

@TheIACP

https://www.facebook.com/TheIACP/

https://www.linkedin.com/company/
international-association-of-chiefs-of-police


